
  

 

 

July 8, 2019 
 
Deputy Mayor and Councillors 
 
 
Subject:    Pension Plan Analysis Project 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole, having met on July 8th, 2019, adopted the following 
resolution: 
 
 
RESOLVED that as recommended by the City Manager in the submitted report M&C 

2019-172 Pension Plan Affordability Analysis Project, the Committee of the Whole 

recommends that Common Council approve a maximum of $70,000 be allocated 

from the Restructuring Reserve Fund to support the Pension Plan Affordability 

Analysis Project. 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Don Darling 
Mayor   

 


